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Dear Ms Doyle 

 

Conference Report 

 

An International Graduate Conference in Greek Comedy, in honour of Angus M. Bowie, took 

place on 20 and 21 May 2017 at the Ioannou Centre, Oxford. It was organized under the 

auspices of the Faculty of Classics and The Queen’s College and funded by the Craven 

Committee, the APGRD, and the Classical Association. 

 

The keynote speakers were Professors Oliver Taplin (Oxford) and Michael Silk (KCL) and 

the rest of the speakers, 24 in number, included academics and graduate students – coming 

from 16 different universities, from 5 different countries (UK, USA, Greece, Italy, Germany). 

Participation was warm and we had more than 50 attendant s each day. The programme and 

abstracts are available here:  

http://www.classics.ox.ac.uk/event-reader/events/greekcomedy.html. 

 

In collaboration with Dr Almut Fries, we are now preparing to co-edit a Festschrift for Angus 

Bowie, with papers presented in this conference and papers from invited contributors.  

 

Your generous award of £250.00 towards travel bursaries will benefit conferees (students) 

who did not receive relevant support from their institutions. Please, let me know if you 

require any further information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
The convener of the conference 

Dimitrios Kanellakis, The Queen’s College 

http://www.classics.ox.ac.uk/event-reader/events/greekcomedy.html

